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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well and that you all had a wonderful summer. As 

we begin the new academic year at Cherry Tree Academy, I would like to emphasise the 

importance of regular school attendance and punctuality for your child. Research shows that 

good attendance is closely linked to academic success. By ensuring your child is in school 

as much as possible, you are helping to support their development, both academically and 

emotionally. Regular attendance not only enhances their learning but also helps them feel 

more settled and secure, promoting their overall well-being by keeping them fully engaged in 

the life of our school. 

Our school day begins at 8:45 AM when doors open to pupils, and the registration period starts. 

Registration closes at 9:00 AM, at which time all external classroom and cloakroom doors are closed, 

and lessons commence. Arrivals after 9:00 AM must enter through the main door and report to the 

school office, where you will be required to record the time of arrival and the reason for lateness. 

Late arrivals can disrupt classroom routines and affect not only your child’s learning but also how 

settled and prepared they are for the day ahead. 

At Cherry Tree Academy, we take attendance seriously and have a firm but supportive approach. All 

lateness and absence will be closely monitored, and we will follow up with families where necessary. 

We want to ensure that every child has the opportunity to thrive. If you have concerns or need 

support regarding your child's attendance, please feel free to speak to myself or Miss Shephard, our 

Family Support Worker. We are here to help. 

Attached, you will find a letter explaining the details of Penalty Notices for poor attendance. While 

we must take a firm stance, please know that we also celebrate and reward good attendance in a 

variety of ways throughout the year. Pupils are taught about the importance of good attendance and 

punctuality through our curriculum and celebrations. 

Thank you for your continued support in making regular attendance a priority. Together, we can 

ensure that our pupils have the best possible opportunity to succeed. If you have any questions or 

concerns, do not hesitate to contact me or the school office. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Mrs S Cannon 

Deputy Headteacher 
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